
                   

 

 

Celebrate Father’s Day at SNPS – Friday 30th August 

Seaford North Primary School is celebrating Father’s Day on Friday 30th August with a Father’s Day 

Stall and afternoon tea. 

Stall 

All students attending school on Friday 30th 

August will have the opportunity to visit the 

Father’s Day stall during the school day to 

purchase a gift. Siblings will be able to shop 

together, this will be arranged on the day. Gifts 

ranging from $1 to $10 will be available for 

sale, including hand-made items from the 

‘Made by SNiPS’ group. Don’t forget to send a 

bag with your child. 

Afternoon tea 

There will be an afternoon tea for fathers, 

grandfathers, carers and special friends in the 

undercover area near the top basketball courts 

after school on Friday 30th August from 3.30pm 

to 4pm. Come along and have a cuppa, special 

treat and chat to celebrate your day.  

Calling volunteers 

Volunteers (parents, grandparents and friends) are needed to help run the stall and afternoon tea. 

We’re also looking for people who can bring a sweet or savory treat to the Afternoon Tea.  

Eight volunteers are needed for each of the following shifts: 

Thursday 29th August: 

 Stall set-up: 2pm to 3.30pm 

 

 

 

Friday 30th August: 

 Stall: 9am to 10.45am 

 Stall: 11am to 1pm 

 Stall: 1.50pm to 3.30pm 

 Stall pack-up: 3pm to 4pm 

 Afternoon tea set-up, serving and pack-up: 

3pm to  4.30pm 

To volunteer for any of the above shifts, please visit our new Sign-Up Zone web page by following the 

web link https://tinyurl.com/y3uoh2mn. Alternatively, return the slip from the yellow notice that 

went home this week, see the posts on the Parents and Friends of SNPS Facebook page or email 

parentsclubsnps@gmail.com.  
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Parents and Friends of SNPS are now on Sign-up Zone! 

Sign-Up Zone is a website that makes it easier to sign-up for our volunteering opportunities. Simply 

follow the web links we provide for each volunteering activity, register with your email address and 

add your name to a date and time slot. 

 

 

SNPS Working Bee on Saturday 7th September 
We need your help to restore the Animal Palace and Bush Tucker Garden 

The next SNPS Working Bee will be Saturday 7th September from 9am to 2.30pm to give the Animal 

Place and Bush Tucker Garden some much needed TLC. You can come for the whole day, or just part 

of the day. All members of the family are welcome! If Stuart Thompson gets enough volunteers, then 

he will put on one of his famous friendly BBQs at 1pm. To sign-up, please see the Parents and Friends 

of SNPS Facebook page or email parentsclubsnps@gmail.com.   

Popcorn Friday is back on! 

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who has volunteered to help, we 

have been able to bring Popcorn Friday back for Term 3!  

The popcorn roster is now online. To sign-up please go to 

signup.zone/snps-popcorn-fridays. Simply register your 

name and contact details, and then add your name to a 

date slot.  
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Labels by Stuck on You 

We have teamed up with “Stuck on You” to provide labels to put on your 

child’s belongings. They provide labels for school jackets, lunchboxes, clothes, 

stationery and many more items.  It’s a great way to label all school clothes 

and prevent them from being in lost property.   The best part is we will receive 

20% commission on products ordered that use our unique code on checkout.  

Its easy:  

 Go to their website 

 Choose what you want to purchase 

 Enter Seaford North Primary School as the coupon code on check out.  

 Help raise funds for the school and find newly labelled lost items quicker 

 
https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/SEAFORDNORTHPRIMARYSCHOOL 

Look out for us at the Music Night on Tuesday 3rd September 

The Parents and Friends of SNPS Singing group is looking forward to performing at the inaugural Music 

Night on Tuesday 3rd September. Please come along to show your support for us and the kids! 

Next Parent and Friends of SNPS Club Meeting – 7pm, Wednesday 11th September 

– ALL WELCOME! 

Come along and join us in the staff room to discuss ideas and plan events to bring our wonderful 

school community together and raise funds for our school. Enter via the main office doors.  

https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/SEAFORDNORTHPRIMARYSCHOOL

